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   The public works crew has stayed busy the last month keeping the roads and sewer system in good shape. The
constant rain made for lots of grading and limited the amount of projects that could be addressed. 
   The old equipment that we use makes it hard to complete tasks due to the down time and waiting for parts. I'm hoping
we can invest some of our savings in more up to date tools for us to get our jobs done.
    ANTHC will arrive this weekend to address our freeze issues in the lift stations. We will work on servicing all the valves
before winter.
    I'm glad to be back in Aniak and will have a more detailed report for our next meeting.

  Greg Hager
   Aniak Director Of Public Works


